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January 31, 2023 

 
Sent via e-mail to supreme@courts.wa.gov 
 
Honorable Charles W. Johnson, Co-Chairperson 
Honorable Mary I. Yu, Co-Chairperson 
Supreme Court Rules Committee 
P.O. Box 40929 
Olympia, WA 98504-0929 
 
 
Dear Associate Chief Justice Johnson and Justice Yu,  

At the meeting of the Practice of Law Board (Board) on January 18, 2023, the Board 
reviewed the proposed changes to GR 24 submitted by the Washington State Bar Association, 
published for comment on January 5, 2023.  

 
The Practice of Law Board voted to unanimously support the changes to GR 24 as 

documented in the GR 9 coversheet and attached redlines. The Board supports the efforts to 
revise and update GR 24. The Board did not review the changes to GR 1 and 12.4, and therefore 
does not submit any comment to those rules.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

/s/Michael Cherry 

Chair, Practice of Law Board 
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From: Kyla Reynolds <Kylaj@wsba.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:28 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Michael J. Cherry <mikech@lexquiro.com>; Thea L. Jennings <thealj@wsba.org>
Subject: Comment to GR 24 from the Practice of Law Board
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good afternoon, please see the attached letter on behalf of the Practice of Law Board.
 

Kyla Reynolds (Jones) | Paralegal II | Office of General Counsel
Washington State Bar Association | 206-733-5941 | kylaj@wsba.org  
1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 | Seattle, WA 98101-2539 | www.wsba.org
The WSBA is committed to full access and participation by persons with disabilities. If you have questions
about accessibility or require accommodation please contact accommodations@wsba.org.
 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: The information in this e-mail and in any attachment may contain information that
court rules or other authority protect as confidential.  If this e-mail was sent to you in error, you are not authorized
to retain, disclose, copy or distribute the message and/or any of its attachments. If you received this e-mail in
error, please notify me and delete this message.
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documented in the GR 9 coversheet and attached redlines. The Board supports the efforts to 
revise and update GR 24. The Board did not review the changes to GR 1 and 12.4, and therefore 
does not submit any comment to those rules.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 


/s/Michael Cherry 


Chair, Practice of Law Board 
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